Physical Education Homework Policy

Physical Education should not require much homework as students are more so graded on
participation, behavior, and drive to succeed in class. However, students at the middle or high
school level may be given homework to enhance their knowledge on certain content and lessons.

WHEN IT WILL BE ASSIGNED

Homework will be assigned at the start of a new unit or lesson.

Homework will be assigned on Mondays and due by the Friday of that week.
Homework can be turned in electronically or in paper form.

TIME

The assignments should only take students 15-20 minutes to complete.
GRADE/GRADING

All assignments will be worth a small percentage of the student’s final grade.
Some homework will be based off completion.

Homework in which the student must answer in his or her own words will be graded with a
rubric.

LATE assignments will result in a warning the first time it happens, and after that 50% will be
deducted from that assignment.

Homework will be in the gradebooks by Sunday evening following the Friday it is due.
TEACHER GUIDELINES
Assignments will be reviewed and discussed in class.

Thorough explanation of the homework will be given at the time it is assigned.



